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Cork County Council is delighted to have the opportunity to develop  
a Boardwalk on Mallow Bridge. The Boardwalk is Co-financed by the 
European Regional Development Fund and Cork County Council 
through the Designated Urban Centres Grant Scheme. The Boardwalk 
will allow for additional traffic turning lanes on the bridge which will 
improve safety for pedestrians and cyclists, and also greatly improve 
traffic flow in Mallow. 

The works include the relocation of the existing Republican War 
Monument from its existing location on the bridge parapet to a safer 
location in a new amenity area on the northern approach to the bridge.  

You are invited to view plans of the proposed works which will be on 
display during the Public Information Evening. These plans will include 
details of the project and traffic management during construction.  

 

Boardwalk on Mallow Bridge 


